
  February 23, 1996 
 
 
 
Mr. Federico Zaragoza, Director 
Private Industry Council 
101 W. Pleasant Street, Suite 104 
Milwaukee, WI  53212 
 
Dear Mr. Zaragoza: 
 
 Mayor John O. Norquist and I are recommending the appointment of Robert 
Jasna and John Birkholz to the Private Industry Council.  Mr. Jasna is filling the 
unexpired term of Howard Fuller which will expire on September 30, 1997 and Mr. 
Birkholz's term will expire September 30, 1998.   
 
 Mr. Jasna, the Superintendent of Milwaukee Public Schools, and Mr. Birkholz, 
President of Milwaukee Area Technical College, are well known members of our 
community and we are confident that they will be valuable resources to the Council. 
 
 Your consideration of these joint appointments is appreciated. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
 
FTA/dl 
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